
 
 

THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT / THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK 

 
CHARTER SCHOOL OFFICE 

mailto:charterschools@nysed.gov
mailto:charterschools@nysed.gov
mailto:charterschools@nysed.gov


 

 
 

The proposed grade levels and number of students for this charter school are as 
follows: 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the New York State Education 
Department
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